

Edleston Primary School



Dear Parents.

We are approaching a very busy December with lots happening in school, please make a note of the following reminders in your diary.

- Monday 4th December School is closed for staff training.
- <u>Wednesday 6th December</u> Family Christmas Lunch invites have been sent home. Limited spaces available.
- Wednesday 6th December Edleston Choir are singing at Tesco at 10am. All welcome.
- <u>Wednesday 6th December</u> Snowman Drive 3.20pm. Bring your team along to win some amazing prizes. Just roll a dice and build your snowman. £2.50 per team (Max 4 players to a team). The raffle will be drawn to win the amazing hamper on offer.



- <u>Tuesday 12th December</u> Christmas Concert for Reception, Y1 and Y2. 10am in the school hall. Programmes available to buy for 50p
- <u>Wednesday 13th December</u> Christmas Concert for Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6. 10am in the school hall. Programmes available to buy for 50p
- Thursday 14th December Grandparents lunch and the choir are performing. Bookings are being taken now.
- Friday 15th December New Vic production of A treasure Island. Pirate Themed lunch for all children having school meals. Children not attending the production will be having a Christmas Themed morning in school.
- Monday 18th December Celebration Assembly 9.10am all welcome.
- Monday 18th December. Christmas Party Day. Children may come to school in their party wear. Please bear in mind your child will still go outside at break times and it may be slippy therefore sensible footwear is essential as well as warm clothing. Following the success of last year's Christmas parties we are asking for a donation of £1 from each child to be paid no later than Wednesday 13th December to buy party food.



- <u>Tuesday 19th December</u> Children's Christmas lunch invite to follow.
- <u>Wednesday 20th December</u> Edleston Choir are singing at Eaglebridge Medical Centre at 10am. All welcome.
- Wednesday 20th December School closes at 2pm for the Christmas Break. Non-uniform day £1 for school funds. Your child may like to come in their Christmas jumper!
- Monday 8th January School opens at 8.45am for children.

Yours sincererly,

Mrs Bagni

Headteacher.





